
 
 

Office of the President 
 

 

 

 

February 25, 2016 

 

Daemen College 

Faculty, Staff, and Students 

 

Dear Colleagues, 

 

It is with great excitement that I share some good news with you: Daemen College has been 

selected as a finalist by Business First as one of the “Best Places to Work, 2016,” in the “extra 

large company” category (201-500 employees).  The award will be named at a celebration 

luncheon taking place in mid-March. 

 

As you remember, in 2014 Daemen won first place in this same category. 

 

I’d like to thank all of you who took the time to complete the “Best Places to Work” employee 

survey, even during the holiday break, to help make this recognition possible for Daemen.  

 

To be named as a finalist is truly a testament to the kind of dedicated faculty and staff and 

collegiality that we are fortunate to have at our college. 

 

Cordially, 

 
Gary A. Olson 

President 
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